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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No.10 of 2024 

SCORPION DINGHY NATIONAL CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 

1. Castle Cove Sailing Club are hosting the Scorpion Dinghy National Championship from the 

27th of July to the 2nd of August. 

 

2. Races will take place in Weymouth Bay and Portland Harbour throughout this period as shown 

below, with over 80 vessels involved, including support craft. 

 

 
 

3. With a large number of entrants registered, mariners should expect to encounter large fleets 

of vessels racing or transiting across the area during the event. 

 

4. Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp look-out, navigate with caution, 

and give the Scorpion fleet a wide berth. 

 

5. This notice will self-cancel on completion of the event. 

 

Map data: Google 2024 
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6. Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, Recreational Sailing Organisations and 

Water Sports Associations should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to 

the Masters, or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

 

Ed Carter 

Weymouth Harbour Master 

26 July 2024 


